Subject: FW. Fwd: DTSC Approval: Addendum No. 1 to the Master Field Sampling and Analysis Plan
for Phase 3 Chemical Data Gap Sampling
Attachments: Phase 3 Addendum No 1 to Master WPFSAP SA 5C (April 11).pdf

————— Original Message -----

From: Laura Rainey [mailto:lRainey@dtsc.ca.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 ©7:89 PM

To: John Wondolleck <wondolleckijt@cdmsmith.com>; Dixie Hambrick

Cc: Andy Cano <ACanofddtsc.ca.gov>; Buck King <BKing@dtsc.ca.gov>; Todd Wallbom
<TWallbom@dtsc.ca.gov>

Subject: Fwd: DTSC Approval: Addendum No. 1 to the Master Field Sampling and Analysis Plan
for Phase 3 Chemical Data Gap Sampling

Stephie and John,

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) reviewed Addendum No. 1 to the Chemical
Data Gap- Investigation Work Plan, Phase 3 Soil Chemical Sampling at Area IV for Subarea 5C
(Addendum No. 1; CDM Federal Programs Corporation, April 2612). The Chemical Data Gap-
Investigation Work Plan, Phase 3 Soil Chemical Sampling at Area IV (Phase 3 Work Plan; CDM
Programs Corporation, April 2012) was approved by DTSC on April 11, 2012,

DTSC has provided comments regarding Addendum No. 1 since DOE's initial draft subarea 5C
submittal to DTSC on January 1@, 2012. DTSC's subsequent comments, as well as stakeholder
comments, have been incorporated. DTSC concurs with the revisions and approves the final
Addendum No. 1 for implementation.

Please note, EPA and DTSC are copied on this email for posting of this DTSC-approved Addendum
No. 1 to their respective web sites.

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please don't hesitate to contact me at
(714) 484-5434 or Mr. Mark Malinowski at (916) 255-3717.

Thank you,

Laura Rainey

Laura Rainey, P.G,

Senior Engineering Geologist

California Department of Toxic Substances Control Brownfields and Environmental Restoration
Program Cleanup Program, Office of Geology

5786 Corporate Avenue

Cypress, CA 506309

(714) 484-5434 (phone)

lrainey@dtsc.ca.gov (email)

>>> "Jennings, Stephanie” <stephanie.jennings@emcbc.doe.gov> 4/11/2912
>>> 4:01 PM »>>
Laura:

Attached to thie email is Addendum No. 1 to the Chemical Data Gap- Investigation Work Plan,

Phase 3 Soil Chemical Sampling at Area IV (Phase 3 Work Plan--CDM Federal Programs

Corporations, April 2812) for your review, concurrence, and approval to begin the sampling

field work. This addendum describes the unique characteristics of HSA 5C, includes detailed
1



sampling rationale and maps, and includes documentation of the data gap analysis conducted
for HSA 5C. This addendum incorporates all DTSC comitents. The results of the data gap
analysis and proposed sampling locations for HSA 5C was shared with stakeholders on February
22, 2012 and the stakeholder comments were incorporated in this addendum.

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to call or email.

Thanks,

Stephie Jennings, PMP
Deputy Federal Project Director



